
CHRISTMAS VACATION
NO Classes will be held December 23-January 2, 2015

COSTUMES
We will finish up measuring all students this week for costumes.  
Costumes will be ordered on December 28th.  All tuition must be 
paid in full or costumes will not be ordered.  Tuition Checks can be 
mailed to Beth Foley 248 Stillwater Road Deerfield Ma 01342

STUDIO CALENDAR 
It is important that everyone reviews the websites calendar.  This 
link is up to date and full of information.  

WINTER WEATHER
During snow/sleet/freezing rain conditions please log onto our 
website pizazzdance.com.  I will also post on FB and send a email if 
classes are to be canceled.  

PARKING AT WALGREEN'S
This is a busy time of year for Walgreen's and I am asking 
everyone to please use on street parking for the next few weeks.  

THE PIZAZZ STAFF WOULD LIKE TO WISH EVERYONE A
Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukah, & Happy New Year!
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